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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The next Birthday Celebrations will be held on Friday 28th May 2021 - NOT TOMORROW. 
Unfortunately the original letter that was sent should have stated the parties would be the last 
Friday of the term NOT the last Friday of every month. A reminder will be sent closer to the 
date. 
 
Going forward, when it is your child’s birthday, you are welcome to bring in treats to give out 
to the class if you so wish. Can we ask that you do not bring in lollies on sticks or anything 
that needs cutting. Preferably, individually wrapped treats would be best. 
 
The last Birthday Celebration will be held in July, the date will be confirmed closer to the 
time. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A. Mitchinson 
Principal 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 


